
                Here is the report for the Campus Safety Commission.  We will be hosting our spring meeting in 
conjunction with Region III at Seminole State, with the emphasis on the theme of 
“Collaboration.”  During the spring meeting we will be hosting several informative break-out sessions 
and will also hosting a meeting of the Campus Safety Commission.  
 
                We are also close to announcing the finishing touches on our best practice award.  As you 
know, the Campus Safety Commission currently does not award a best practice award.  Mr. Dan Barto 
has worked very hard on completing this task, and we are thrilled that this is coming closer to being a 
reality. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 

Doug Prevatt 
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